
Events calendar– Confirmed Autumn Dates. Letters to follow. 

Date  Event  Year group  

13.09.18 Roald Dahl Dress up day - £1  Years 1 –6  

17.09.18 3.30pm Kingswood Parents meeting  Year 2  

26.09.18 Parent Consultations  Reception, Years 1-6  

28.09.18 
Macmillan Coffee morning - PTA event - par-

ents and children from 8.45am then children to 
go back into class by 9.30 AM  

Whole School  

02.10.18 
2pm and 5pm  

Phonics Workshop for Parents  
Reception , Year 1,           
Year 2  

11.10.18 
1.30pm  

Harvest activity afternoon for parents  Whole School  

17.10.18 School Individual Photos  Whole school  

29.10.18—
02.11.18 

HALF TERM  Whole school  

07.09.18 
Diwali assemblies - 9.15am & 1.30pm  -                  

KS1 assembly for parents                                              
2.00 pm Year 3 &4         2.45pm Year 5&6 

Years 1,2,3,4 5,6 

12.11.18 
Wearing Red for Remembrance Day—the first 

day of Peace  
Whole school  

06.12.18  PTA Christmas Fayre  Whole school  

Colman Avenue, Wolverhampton, WV11 3RT. Telephone number: 01902558538 

School website: www.perryhall.co.uk 

 Email address: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Executive Headteacher : Miss R Kohli 

Important Reminders 
Please do not walk/carry your dog or puppy onto school premises– they are not allowed on 
site. 
School has a No Smoking Policy, so please do not smoke on the school grounds. This            
includes electronic cigarettes. 
Due to health and safety reasons, your children will no longer be allowed to leave their 
bikes or scooters on the premises during the day.   
If you are bringing a bike or scooter at the end of the day, for them to ride home, please 
ensure that they are carried at all times until you leave the school premises. If you or your 
child is found riding their bike/scooter on the school grounds you will be asked to stop and 
carry it out.   
No balls including footballs are allowed from home.  
No toys, games or collector’s cards are allowed in school as they cause a lot of upset and 
anger when they go missing or are broken.  
As highlighted in the transition booklets, school will be providing all stationary that will be 
required to be used within school, this year no pencil cases containing extra stationary will 
be allowed in school.    

A Place to Grow 

 

Perry Hall News! 

Friday 7th September  

A new school year!  
 

Welcome back to the start to another busy and exciting year at Perry Hall.  We hope 
you and your children have all had a wonderful summer break and are refreshed and 
ready for the new academic year. The children have kicked off this year with goal setting
– personal targets and also whole school aims they wish to achieve.  

We would like to welcome Miss Hughes (Deputy Head), Miss Bailey (Year 4 teacher) and  
Miss Parkinson (Breakfast and Afterschool Club Lead) to the Perry Hall family.   

Finally, as you are already aware, Perry Hall was designated as a National Teaching 
School in 2017, enabling the school to offer support and training to schools across the 
region.  Consequently, my previous role as Headteacher has now altered to Executive 
Headteacher.  In this new role, I will not only remain as Head of Perry Hall Primary 
School, but I will also be leading the work carried out by the Teaching School.   

Together with all the staff, I look forward to another successful academic year. 

     Miss Kohli  

Clubs this term—please see the letter sent on 06.09.18 for more details. Reminder– places 
are issues on a first come first served basis.  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

 Choir 
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 
3:15 - 4:15  
(Years 1 and 2 will have 
this opportunity on a 
Tuesday lunchtime- free 
of charge. No reply slip 
necessary). 

Art 
Years 2 and 4 
3:15 - 4:15 

Gymnastics 
Years 2, 3, 4 and 5 
3:15 - 4:15 
 

Creative Writing 
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 
3:15 - 4:15 
 

Dance 
Years 1 and 2 
3:15 - 4:15 
 

  Netball 
Years 5 and 6 
3:15 - 4:15 
 

Cross Country 
Years 5 and 6 
3:15 - 4:15 

Gardening Club 
Years 3, 5 and 6 
3:15 - 4:15 

  Tag Rugby 
Years 5 and 6 
3:15 - 4:15 

Indoor Athletics 
Years 5 and 6 
3:15 – 4:15 

Football Club 
Years 4, 5 and 6 
3:15 - 4:15 

    

https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk


Good to be Green- Behaviour Reward System 
We will be continuing to use our Good to be Green reward system this year. After speaking 
to children, staff and parents about what has worked well and what could be improved, we 
have further developed the triangle system; adding in a silver layer to the green triangle, 
removing the platinum card which will now be used as a separate reward for any child who 
displays an outstanding behaviour and also clarifying the non-negotiables from which a          
purple card will be issued.   
Please have a look at the triangles and information displayed below and ask your child to 
talk you through each of the stages.  

Consequences are as follows: 
 

If your child ends their day on a ‘Yellow Card’ they will miss 10 minutes of their ‘Good to be 
Green’ time.  
 

If your child ends their day on a ‘Red Card’ they will: 

 speak with a senior leader at the end of the day 

take a note home to inform you (staff will also speak with you at the end of the day) 

 miss 20 minutes of their ‘Good to be Green’ time.  

 

Attendance 

We strive to achieve 100% attendance as I’m sure you’ll agree, every day in school counts. 
The table below outlines the learning time missed when children are absent.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All holidays/leave of absence of more than 4 days will be fined, unless exceptional          
circumstances are agreed by the Chair of Governors.  


